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From: Alison Willson 
Sent: Monday, 8 January 2024 11:55 AM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I hope the TPC will take into full account the impacts of this proposed stadium & the deleterious effect it will have on 
the whole of the waterfront seriously impacting the vista & enjoyment for visitors and locals alike. Instead the potential 
future of such an iconic site could be the envy of mainland Australia and developed for the benefit & pleasure for all. No 
consideration has been given to the adverse effects aside from the visual to the community eg transport, parking, noise 
etc. Please ensure that photo montages of the proposed stadium are realistic images of what it's overwhelming impact 
will be. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

As well as the Government approved Antarctic Centre, it is particularly important to have the Aboriginal Truth & 
Reconciliation Centre at Macquarie Point. Both would attract a far greater number & range of Tasmanians & visitors 
alike to experience & enjoy the waterfront- rather than the hulking monolith of the proposed stadium. Having recently 
visited Dunedin and viewed their basic, highly unattractive stadium (sensibly sited away from the city centre) I'm even 
more shocked that this eyesore could even be considered for Hobart's iconic waterfront. 

Yours faithfully, 

Alison Willson 
 




